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Subeck, Lisa; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Schauf, Mary; 'tffarley@thinklaughlive.com’;
tic@mailbag.com'’; David Hart; ‘allenarntsen@gmail.com’; '‘pambean@charter.net’,
‘ajbuerosse@gmail.com’

Woulf, Mark; Christianson, Eric; jonstandridge@sbcgliobal.net'; 'caitlinseifert54@gmail.com’;
'Cliff McDonald'

Please approve license for Brocach

The only reason Brocach'’s application for a liquor license was re-referred back to ALRC is because
postcard notifications were not sent to the neighborhood.

The comments I have received from the neighborhood have been overwhelmingly in favor of Brocach
opening a restaurant on Monroe St. The proposal is for a restaurant, not a bar. The existing restaurants
on Monroe St are often full to capacity, and I expect Brocach will be equally as popular. Brocach
downtown has had no complaints, demonstrating the responsible management of the owners.

I'll be at the Economic Development Committee meeting at 5:00. If [ get out early enough, I'll stop by
ALRC. Please do not alter the agenda on my account.

I support Brocach’s application for a liquor license on Monroe St. 1 hope you will approve it.

Thanks.

Sue Ellingson

Sue Ellingson, Alder

City of Madison, District 13
Districtl 3@CityofMadison.com

259-1824




